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 We have started Summer School for grades 7th through 11th.   We have 
 five 7th grade students and seven high school students.   Two other high 
 students will begin their credit recovery late due to being out of town, 

 As far as personnel, once again we will have our Spanish classes (two - 
 Spanish I and one-Spanish II) taught by an instructor from ESU #5.  The 
 classes will be held during 4th, 5th and 6th periods as last year.  Mrs. 
 Sharp will supervise these classes, except on days when she has JH Band. 

 Our master teaching schedule has changed a bit from last year as it 
 pertains to JH students.   Art has been moved to the Career Exploration 
 selection.   Mrs. Picquet will have a different class each quarter.  Since Art 
 was moved to 6th Period (Career Exploration), JH students will have the 
 following choices for 5th Period: Band, Vocal and Speech. 

 Our supplemental duties are almost totally complete.  Once I get 
 verification from Mr. Kornhofman, I will share the list with Mr. Drews. 

 Mr. Ellis and I worked on the First Section of the Parent/Student Handbook. 
 I am working on the Secondary section.  I will have the Secondary 
 Parent/Student Handbook ready for the July Meeting. 


